
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF MICHEL PAGLIARO CONCERTS 

ON APRIL 3 AND 4, 2019 AT THE MAISON SYMPHONIQUE DE MONTRÉAL 

 

Montreal, March 21, 2019 — The Orchestre symphonique de Montréal announces the cancellation of its 

upcoming Michel Pagliaro concerts, which were scheduled for April 3 and 4 at the Maison symphonique de 

Montréal. 

Ticket holders affected by this cancellation may exchange their tickets free of charge or receive a refund by 

contacting the OSM’s Customer Services department at 514 842-9951 or 1 888 842-9951. 

The Orchestre symphonique de Montréal wishes to apologize for any inconvenience this cancellation may 

cause to ticket holders and to its clientele.  

 

 
THE OSM WISHES TO THANK ITS PARTNERS  

Contributions from the Orchestra’s public partners are essential to its operations. The OSM wishes to 

acknowledge its main partner, the Conseil des arts et des lettres du Québec, as well as the Canada 

Council for the Arts, the gouvernement du Québec, the Conseil des arts de Montréal, and the City of 

Montreal. 

The OSM is proud to have the support of its loyal sponsors, and gratefully acknowledges its Presenting 

Sponsor, Hydro-Québec, as well as its Season Partner, BMO. 

The OSM POP series is presented by IG Private Wealth Management. 
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